
   

 
 
 

 

 
Thursday 27th June 2019                        
Term 2 , Week 10                 
 
Learning Celebration and Dance performance 
tomorrow starting from 9.15 am. The performance 
is the  culmination of our students two week dance 
intensive and it would be lovely to see you there. 
You may take your child/children home afterwards 
if you wish. 
Have a safe and happy holidays everyone. We look 
forward to seeing you all back for Term 3 on 
Monday 22nd July. 
 
Room 1 
 
Room 1 has had a great term 2. We spent time 
learning about Healthy Food choices and 
understanding food packaging.  We went on a trip 
to New World to put our learning to the test and 
the kids had a great time finding nutritious options. 
Fun fact: Star Fizzy Drink has 33 teaspoons of sugar 
in each bottle! 
We are now in the middle of learning about 
Matariki. We have set goals for the new year, done 
art, researched the stars, and finishing the learning 
with a shared kai.  
Matariki fact: Hiwa-i-te-rangi is the youngest star. 
She grants the wishes of your heart and helps us 
realise our aspirations for the coming year.  
 

 
 

 

Breakfast Club  

We are looking for a few people to help take over 
the breakfast club duties from 8.30am on 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays for the rest 
of the school year.  This would involve serving the 
children and cleaning up the kitchen area. If you 
think you could help on one of these days please 
email me on trudi@beachhaven.school.nz or let 
the office know. Thank you  

  

Goodies this week… 
                                      Ellis Liakimatagi   Room 4 
                                       Mackenzie Ryan   Room 16 
                                       Neve Fernandez Filloy   Room 4 
  
                                        

 
 
 
 
Your child will have brought home their Photolife 
envelope this week. Payments must be made 
before the photo shoot on Friday 26th July (This is 
the first week back of term 3). Payments are 
made directly to 
 Photo Life in cash, Online directly or by credit 
card as per  
the envelope’s instructions. We do not offer 
 eftpos as payments please go through Photolife.  
The envelope                                       
with your child’s details  
needs to come back to 
 the office. 
Sibling portrait forms are available  
from the office. 
 Only children who have  
paid will be individually  
photographed. 
 
 

After School Care Assistant 
We are looking for someone to join our After-
School care team from 3 – 4 pm Monday – Friday. 
There may be an opportunity to increase hours 
going forward and some relieving as needed. 
Please see Claire in the office if you are interested. 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 

End ofTerm  
Celebration

Friday 5th July- 9.15am - 11.30am 
your invited to an end of term  

Learning Celebration 
 

9.15am - 9.45am - in class with students 
9.45am - hall doors open 

10.00am - dance performances 
11.00am - bake sale/morning tea

STUDENTS MAY LEAVE WITH YOU AT 11.30AM
SHOULD YOU WISH HOWEVER PLEASE  

REMEMBER TO SIGN THEM OUT AT THE OFFICE

 


